
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

Wisconsin Elections Commission 
 

Public Hearing Seeking Comment on Administrative Rule Scope 
Statements 

Friday, April 29, 2022 
1:30 p.m. 

 
 

A quorum of the members of the Wisconsin Elections Commission may be present at the 
agency’s public hearing seeking comment relating to Administrative Rule Statements of 
Scope SS 029-22, Approval and Security of Electronic Voting Equipment and Ballot 
Security, and SS 030-22, Training for Election Inspectors and Special Voting Deputies. 
These statements of scope detail the WEC’s intent to engage in rulemaking to repeal, 
recreate, and rename Wis. Adm. Code EL Chapter 7, and to create Wis. Adm. Code EL 
Chapter 13, respectively.   
 
Notice is hereby given that the above gathering may constitute a meeting of the 
Wisconsin Elections Commission. However, no items are on an agenda for Commission 
consideration, nor will action be taken by the Commission or any other body. 


